
February 14, 2024 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

My name is Kirsty Anderson and I own and run Little Rays of Sunshine Preschool and 
Childcare, a family child care business in Anoka county.  I have been licensed for 6 years.   

I do support the bill (SF610).  I think that everyone should have a choice regarding 
vaccinations and enrolling those who choose to be vaccinated or unvaccinated and not 
suffer any consequences for their choice.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kirsty Anderson 
10173 Raven St. NW 
Coon Rapids, MN 55433 

 

 

 

 

 


